A\
t?
€4 Jybilee ™

Devi Ahilya Vishwavidyalaya, Indore
UGC - Academic Staff College

We would like to appreciate the contribution of -

SHRI VARUN KAPOOR, IPS
Inspector General of Police

in “Sahyoqg” Cyber Awareness Campaign
On 09" March'2015 as a part of 113" Orientation Program.

ASC congratulates him for his vision, efforts, dedication and contribution to the society
through this campaign. We wish him best of the world in future.

Date: 09.03.2015 Dr Jayshri Bansal

Course Coordinator






